Your Credit Union

Update December 2013

Our Mission:

{Serving: West Texas New Mexico, Mexico and Regional, Connecticut, North Carolina, Florida, Arkansas, Oklahoma, and
the Texas State Florists Associations, retail and wholesale florists, owners and staff, and families.}

The Florist Federal Credit Union was formed by and for the florist industry, to enhance and improve the
economic and financial well-being of its members.

HAPPY HOLIDAYS FROM ALL OF US TO YOU

Our members are; retail or wholesale shop owners, their staff and their families, from California
to Connecticut. You don't have to be an owner to take advantage of these offers!

BLACK FRIDAY AND EVERY DAY DURING DECEMBER

AS OUR GIFT TO YOU:

All VISA purchases through December 2013 with your Florist Federal Credit Union card are
at4.9%. All your gifts, food, gas, hotels, airline tickets,
anything you buy using your Credit Union card will be at
a MEASELY ... 4.9%. Don't have a card? Go to
www.thefloristfcu.org and follow the links. You can get
your card within 7 to 10 days or sooner.

Not a member? If you own a flower shop, a
wholesale shop that service the industry, work for a
anyone who owns a retail or wholesale florist shop, or
are a family member of someone who does, you may
be eligible for join us. Call us at 575-622-0560.

"Making your holiday gift giving a little easier on the wallet"

Kenn, Angie, Rene, Yuki and Lilly

unsubscribe: type "unsubscribe" in subject line: info@thefloristfcu.org




